
District Council
Our family will be at the 99th Alabama District Council at First Assembly of  God 

in Dothan on April 21-23, and our goal is to raise $1,000 in monthly support 
between now and then. That’s $1,000 in just 3 weeks! Will you help us reach our 

goal and stay on track to be able to leave for the mission field?  We have a lot of  
preparations to make if  we are to leave by July to begin language study, and we 

can’t do it without you! If  you will be attending District Council, we would love to 

connect with you!  Please come by our table and find out more about who we are 
and what God has called us to do.  See you there!  

Tucker Update
We celebrated Tucker’s first birthday on March 18!  He is growing every day, 
and making a lot of  progress developmentally.  The doctors were surprised to 

discover that it is not possible to repair his airway right now; so it looks like 
Tucker will have his trach indefinitely. He is currently undergoing 

communication therapy, and we are all learning sign language.  Now we’ll all 

have one more language to use to share the gospel!  It isn’t what we expected 
or hoped to hear, but we know that God is in control.  We don’t know what 

He is doing, but we know who He is.  He is faithful! 

Josh, Beka, Camille and Tucker Jones                          
Final Countdown to Italy!

We need YOU!  In the past year, many new people have made the decision to partner with us and our family’s 

ministry to Italy.  We are beyond grateful!  Last month, we had officially raised over 65% of  our monthly budget;  
however, due to unforeseen circumstances, AGWM has had to increase our budget significantly, and that puts us 

back at about 40% left to raise.  Our target departure date is only 4 months away, so we definitely need God to 

miraculously provide!  We know He can do it!  If  you are not currently supporting us on a monthly basis, we ask 

that you prayerfully consider doing so.  You can go online at s1.ag.org/joshjones and even set up an 
automatic debit, or you can contact us via email at josh.jones@agmd.org or by phone at (205) 258-8779. We 

are praying for YOU!

Online Giving: www.s1.ag.org/joshjones    AGWM Account #: 272348    Follow us online: www.joshandbeka.com   
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